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Dear Parents and Carers 
  
Following the decision made yesterday to close schools for the majority of children from 
Monday.  I am getting in touch to let you know how your child’s distance learning will be 
facilitated and how you can best support them in what is a difficult time for all children at 
Reigate School. 
  
All children will be able to access set work through Show My Homework 
(SMHW).  Teachers will provide structured activities that children will be able to access and 
complete at home. These activities will vary from subject to subject and also between year 
groups. Teachers and children will be able to communicate with each other using the 
SMHW platform. 
  
These are challenging times for all of us and especially the young children in our care. The 
teaching staff at Reigate School are working hard on making the transition to distance 
learning as effective and productive as possible. We will continue to support your child’s 
learning through this unprecedented period of time and we hope by working together we 
can continue providing children with a good quality of education. 
  
If you have any questions regarding the distance learning programme please refer to the 
information below or contact us via info@reigate-school.surrey.sch.uk 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
 
Mr R Emerson 
Assistant Headteacher 


